
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to 

book holidays during  
term time. 

May 
Monday 29th  May 
to Friday 2nd June 

Half term 
school closed 

June 
Monday 5th  Children return to 

school 

Tuesday 13th  Year 6 to Wetland 
Centre  

Tuesday 20th  Year 5 to Wetland 
Centre 

Friday 16th  Staff training (School 
closed – no playcentre ) 

Wednesday 
21st 

Class photos  

Thursday 22nd L&A governor 
committee meeting  

Friday 23rd Sports Day  

Monday 26th Choir singing at Bishops 
Creighton House  

July 
Wednesday 12th  Year 6 show 

Thursday 13th  Year 6 show  

 FGB  5pm 

Tuesday 18th Musical Extravaganza 

Wednesday 19th  Musical Extravaganza 

Year 6 Ball   

Friday 21st Last day of summer term 
School closes at 1.30pm 
No playcentre  

SJL 

News 
Friday 9

th
 June 2023 

Puzzle               

time 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Think of a number between 1 

and 9 

 Add 2 

 Multiply by 2 

 Subtract 2 

 Divide by 2 

 Subtract the number you first 

thought of 

 What is your final number? 

 
Is your answer the same as your 
friend who started with a different 
number?  

We have had an exciting first week back after half term.  

Online safety 

Keeping your child safe when they are using a phone or 

computer is SO important. 

We need to regularly… 

 check our PARENTAL CONTROLS on devices,  

 talk to our children to ask what they are doing on 

a device, 

 spend time on games, messaging with them to 

ensure they are not communicating with strangers. 

Please contact Pedro if you need support. 

 

Year 5 

Architecture 

Project 

For the last part of our 

Architect for School 

project year 5 spent a 

fantastic day making a 

model town. 

We split into teams and worked on developing 
housing, apartments, communal areas, work 
areas and parks. Alex and Ian, two professional 
architects, worked with us to create some 
really imaginative designs. 
 
 

Inspiring young women on and off the 

football pitch 

On Wednesday, 10 girls from years 4 and 5 

attended an ‘Empowerment’ event at 

Stamford Bridge.  

During the morning the girls had a training 

session with a Chelsea coach and then 

played a match.  

They then 

participated in an 

activity workshop 

where they 

discussed women 

who inspired 

them.   

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance Lates 
1L 91.1% 15 
2P 94.1% 11 
3C 92.5% 5 
3M 95.8% 19 
4C 91.5% 8 
5T 89.5% 13 
5H 99% 8 
6H 89.3% 0 
6J 96.9% 4 

Total  93.2%  

Attendance and punctuality Did you know… 

 Just one day absent from school can 

hinder your child’s learning. 

 

 If your child has poor attendance this 

can determine whether they are able 

to read fluently and can also have an 

impact on their lifelong learning.  

 

 If your child has poor attendance this 

may have an impact on their ability 

to make and keep friends – a vital 

part of growing up.  

 

There are 190 days in a 

school year for children. 

We have a statutory duty to 

monitor attendance for every child. 

It is your duty, as a parent, to bring 

your child to school every day.  

 

 Immunisation information 

Polio/MMR 

We have uploaded a letter regarding all 

immunisations on our school website. 

Please go to 

 www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

 Parents  

 Advice and help 

 Health support  

http://www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk/

